

It would be my recommendation, provided City Council wishes to revisit the application, that our Public Information Officer, Maria Vanderkolk, issue a press release. The press release would inform the public that Council has agreed to a second hearing for the project based upon the revised application that Trammell Crow Company has submitted related to its Preliminary Development Plan and Height Exception, and in response to certain concerns heard at the previous hearing. The press release will also state that the Arvada City Council will hear the matter on March 19, 2018.

Based on the City's understanding of what TCC will be submitting, I need to know whether you agree to hear TCC's application.

Respond only to me, and by yes or no response. Please don't CC anyone. If you need to call me, I am available by cell phone.

email: "bfifer@arvada.org Bob Fifer"
To: email: "mdeven@arvada.org Mark Deven"
Cc: email: "chris-d@arvada.org Chris Daly"

Friday, February 9, 2018 at 6:22:38 AM Mountain Standard Time

Should we have a public vote for a reconsideration or what ever this is It worries me we are changing our standard process to short cut by? whoms opinion? Councils?

Thanks,
Bob Fifer
At-Large Councilmember
City of Arvada
(720) 437-8101 (office)
(303) 929-4278 (cell)